
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD BY THE BOARD OF 
SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA ON TUESDAY MAY 
24, 2022 AT 9:00 A.M. OR SHORTLY THEREAFTER, IN THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS HEARING 
ROOM, 105 EAST ANAPAMU STREET, SANTA BARBARA, CA, ON PROPOSED SOLID WASTE 
COLLECTION FRANCHISE AGREEMENTS FOR THE COLLECTION OF MUNICIPAL SOLID WASTE IN 
THE UNINCORPORATED AREA. 
 
COPIES OF THE AGREEMENTS WILL BE POSTED AT THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA WEBSITE 
UNDER THE CLERK OF THE BOARD FOR THE MAY 24, 2022 BOARD HEARING AFTER MAY 17, 2022. 
HARD COPIES OF THE AGREEMENTS, INCLUDING THE NEW RATES, ARE AVAILABLE AT THE 
CLERK OF THE BOARD, 105 E. ANAPAMU STREET IN SANTA BARBARA AND AT THE FIFTH 
DISTRICT OFFICE AT 511 E. LAKESIDE PARKWAY IN SANTA MARIA. QUESTIONS CAN BE DIRECTED 
DURING BUSINESS HOURS TO (805) 882-3600. 
 


